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Greenhaugh News 
Our target attendance is  96.5% 

Attendance for the last fortnight is 91.8% 
Resilient   curious   unique  kind   team player   

independent  confident    ambitious  respectful 

Diary Dates 

 

School 

1.5.23 

May Day Bank Holiday 

2.5.23 

Swimming 

4.5.23 

Musician in school to 
work with Class 2 

5.5.23 

Class 1 Forest School 

8.5.23 

Coronation Bank Holi-
day 

12.5.23 

Class 2 Forest School 

15.5.23 

Musician in school to 
work with Class 2 

17.5.23 

St Joseph’s staff visit 
to see  some Year 4 

19.5.23 

Class 1 Forest School 

22.5.23 

Whole School Trip to 
Simonburn 
(Pentecost) 

28.5.23 

Class 2 Forest School 

END OF HALF TERM 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Drawing Dogs at Queen’s Hall 
The whole school enjoyed a day out to Hexham 
on Tuesday, with swimming, followed by a picnic 
and play in the Sele park and then a visit to the 
Queen’s Hall to take part in the Drawing Dogs 
workshop, with illustrator Sarah Ogilvie.  
 
The children did a great 
job at drawing in the 
style of the artist  and 
back in school Class 2 
have been thinking about 
what they enjoyed about 

the experience and what they think about 
the illustrations. They said that whilst some 
of them prefer more realistic style drawings 
they love the expressions that the dogs have 
and how they show how they are feeling. 
Here are some examples of the work the 
children did in the workshop.  
Well done everyone! 

Partnership Golf 
Greenhaugh hosted Partnership Golf 
today. It was a great opportunity to 
work and play with other schools and to 
improve our golf skills— we were very 
good a whacking the ball into the 
hedge, but despite this we came sec-
ond!  
These chances to work with other 
schools  are lots of fun and will really 
support our children when they transi-
tion to Middle or High schools. 


